
Case Number: PAR25-06
Permit Number:24 122051 00 PLN
Name: Kari Christiansen
Submission Date: 4/7/2025
Comment:
It is very disappointing that residents along Ballyntyne Rd were not given any notification to this development
proposal, as increased traffic along Ballyntyne Rd and Croisan Creek Rd will directly impact existing residents. I
have concerns about the increase in traffic if Croisan Creek Rd is extended to Ballyntyne Rd due to the road
being very narrow, with blind corners and no shoulder. The other concern is that the intersection at Kuebler Rd
and Croisan Creek Rd is already a dangerous intersection and has a history of car accidents. Adding more
residents will increase the traffic in that area that does not currently have the space to compensate for it safely.


